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Dear Parents & Carers,

AGM – Parent Council

We will be having our Parent Council AGM at 6pm on Thursday 29th Aug in the school staff room. It is really important that we get enough parents to come along on this night and it really won’t last too long. The Parent Council is a very important part of the school and has a positive impact on all our young people, so please get involved.
If you have any questions please get in touch with either myself or Julia.

Yours sincerely

Tammie Fraser
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Chair:


Mrs Tammie Fraser


Vanderingshjem


Reafirth


Mid Yell


ZE2 9BN


E-mail:- Tammie.Fraser@shetland.gov.uk








Clerk:


Mrs Julia Lyth


5 Meadowbank Road


Burravoe


Yell


ZE2 9AZ


e-mail:-julia.lyth@shetland.gov.uk














